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Date: 15.11.2024 

 
Year 6 residential visit: Herd Farm 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have chosen to visit 
Herd Farm. We have been given a proposed date of  

●​ Keen Kngwarreye Monday 19th- Wednesday 21st May 
2025 

●​ Brilliant Banksy Wednesday 21st May - Friday 23rd 
May 2025 

 
The Herd Farm experience packs in a range of challenging and stimulating activities, working mainly in small 
groups. The trip consists of a two night stay and the residential programme is arranged in consultation with 
Bramley Park Academy School staff and Herd Farm staff. There will be a range of outdoor activity programmes 
for us lead by skilled and experienced activity staff. There is also an on-site chef  to cater to all our needs and 
ensure your children have nutritional meals as part of their stay. 
 
We (as a school) will cover a large proportion of the cost of this trip which is £196 per pupil, but ask for a total 
contribution of £75 per pupil. A deposit of £5 to be paid by Friday 14th February will secure your child’s 
place.Then, full payment will be payable by the 30th April 2025.   
 
We are certain that the children will have a wonderful, safe and rewarding time and make memories to last a 
lifetime. We are delighted that the trip falls so close to the end of their SATS tests as we feel it will be an 
excellent way to celebrate their efforts and give them memories to last a lifetime. 
 
Whilst it still may appear some time away, we are sending out this letter now so parents can get organised. 
Further information like kit lists etc, will be sent out in due course.  
 
You can consent and make deposit payments via the Arbor App under Trips, Year 6 - Herd Farm. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mr Wingfield 

 
 

Bramley Park Academy 

Fairfield Hill,  

Bramley 

Leeds 

LS13 3DP 

Tel: 0113 256 44888 

enquiries@bramleyparkacademy.co.uk  

www.bramleyparkacademy.co.uk 

 

 


